CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99687
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 90-32

FROM: Deputy Administrator

DATE: April 19, 1990

RE: North Country Estates Drainage/Sewerage Problems

We have received request for assistance from at least four

property owners in North Country Estates. Ground water
conditions are causing flooding of basements and septic
systems. One person has had the septic tank pumped seven times

and another has been unable to use their system for two weeks.

The streetside drainage ditches are inadequate to drain
properly, there are no driveway culverts, and there is
presently no wav to drain the water that ponds on the roads and
ditches away from the area.

Some of the property owners expressed an interest in an
improvement district (L.I.D.) if the City would form one.
Recommend Council approve the expenditure of up to $2,000 in
engineering costs to obtain data and present alternative
solutions, with estimated costs to property owners at a general
meeting to be conducted at City Hall.
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